
EN
Get Started guide does not replace the Instruction Manual. Read it 
before operating the product. Keep Landroid updated with latest 
software. Download both: www.worx.com/landroid/support

Find My Landroid
get started

In the box From your toolbox

RO
Get Started guide does not replace the Instruction Manual. Read it 
before operating the product. Keep Landroid updated with latest 
software. Download both: www.worx.com/landroid/support

F
Get Started guide does not replace the Instruction Manual. Read it 
before operating the product. Keep Landroid updated with latest 
software. Download both: www.worx.com/landroid/support

PL
Get Started guide does not replace the Instruction Manual. Read it 
before operating the product. Keep Landroid updated with latest 
software. Download both: www.worx.com/landroid/support

I
Get Started guide does not replace the Instruction Manual. Read it 
before operating the product. Keep Landroid updated with latest 
software. Download both: www.worx.com/landroid/support

CZ
Get Started guide does not replace the Instruction Manual. Read it 
before operating the product. Keep Landroid updated with latest 
software. Download both: www.worx.com/landroid/support

ES
Get Started guide does not replace the Instruction Manual. Read it 
before operating the product. Keep Landroid updated with latest 
software. Download both: www.worx.com/landroid/support

SK
Get Started guide does not replace the Instruction Manual. Read it 
before operating the product. Keep Landroid updated with latest 
software. Download both: www.worx.com/landroid/support

PT
Get Started guide does not replace the Instruction Manual. Read it 
before operating the product. Keep Landroid updated with latest 
software. Download both: www.worx.com/landroid/support

SLO
Get Started guide does not replace the Instruction Manual. Read it 
before operating the product. Keep Landroid updated with latest 
software. Download both: www.worx.com/landroid/support

NL
Get Started guide does not replace the Instruction Manual. Read it 
before operating the product. Keep Landroid updated with latest 
software. Download both: www.worx.com/landroid/support

TR
Get Started guide does not replace the Instruction Manual. Read it 
before operating the product. Keep Landroid updated with latest 
software. Download both: www.worx.com/landroid/support

HU
Get Started guide does not replace the Instruction Manual. Read it 
before operating the product. Keep Landroid updated with latest 
software. Download both: www.worx.com/landroid/support

D
Get Started guide does not replace the Instruction Manual. Read it 
before operating the product. Keep Landroid updated with latest 
software. Download both: www.worx.com/landroid/support





MANUAL

 www.worx.com/landroid/support  www.worx.com/landroid/support

VIDEO

EN Do not install Find My Landroid before reading the instructions on the App. Please download it..

D Do not install Find My Landroid before reading the instructions on the App. Please download it..

F Do not install Find My Landroid before reading the instructions on the App. Please download it..

I Do not install Find My Landroid before reading the instructions on the App. Please download it..

ES Do not install Find My Landroid before reading the instructions on the App. Please download it..

PT Do not install Find My Landroid before reading the instructions on the App. Please download it..

NL Do not install Find My Landroid before reading the instructions on the App. Please download it..

CZ Do not install Find My Landroid before reading the instructions on the App. Please download it..

SZ Do not install Find My Landroid before reading the instructions on the App. Please download it..

TR Do not install Find My Landroid before reading the instructions on the App. Please download it..

HU Do not install Find My Landroid before reading the instructions on the App. Please download it..

RO Do not install Find My Landroid before reading the instructions on the App. Please download it..

PL Do not install Find My Landroid before reading the instructions on the App. Please download it..

SLO Do not install Find My Landroid before reading the instructions on the App. Please download it..
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